
 
 
 

Dear Parents and school community,  
 
This newsletter is asking for a lot of support. June/July is one of the busiest times 
of the P&C calendar for the year – so to save just a few people getting burnt out, 
we do ask that every family contribute to the events that we are working on over 
the next 8 weeks.  
 
The funds that we raise from the following events will be used to purchase things 
for the kid’s classrooms off the teacher’s wish list.  
 
Thanks for your ongoing support. 
 
THANK	YOU,	THANK	YOU,	THANK	YOU,	THANK	YOU	
Many	thanks	to	Kelly	Fletcher	who	sold	raffle	tickets	for	us	at	the	Brunswick	Hotel	for	us	last	week.		

	

WORKING	BEE	SUNDAY	5th	June	
Next	week	we	will	publish	a	list	of	jobs	and	tools	to	bring,	but	if	you	are	happy	to	be	involved,	please	RSVP	to	Simon	who	is	
coordinating	this	one:	smfield@hotmail.com		

	

CANTEEN	AT	VALLEY	OF	SMALL	SCHOOLS	CARNIVAL	FRIDAY	17th	June	
The	school	has	been	advised	that	it	is	our	turn	to	man	the	canteen	at	the	Valley	of	Small	Schools	(VOSS)	athletics	carnival	this	
year.	This	is	a	great	fund	raiser,	but	it	falls	right	in	the	middle	of	our	busiest	month,	when	the	P&C	executive	are	already	busy	
working	on	our	scheduled	events,	so	we	really	need	someone	to	volunteer	to	coordinate	the	canteen	on	the	day	and	we	
need	people	to	man	the	canteen	in	shifts	throughout	the	day.		
Please	contact	Di	to	volunteer:	dirobo@bigpond.com		

	

BANGALOW	MARKET	Sunday	26th	JUNE	2016**	
Coorabell	school	is	the	charity	of	the	day	at	the	upcoming	Bangalow	Market.	This	is	a	great	earner,	so	we	need	
your	support.	The	market	runs	from	8:30-2:30pm,	so	we	need	people	to	help	setup	and	pack	down,	to	collect	
money	for	parking	and	to	sell	from	the	stall.	We	also	need	cakes	to	be	delivered	to	the	market	on	the	day.	
	
Coordinator:	Di		
Volunteers:		
We	need	volunteers	for	the	following	timeslots	–	at	least	4	people	per	shift.		
7:00-9:00	
9:00-11:00	
11:00-1:00	
1:00-3:00	
Donations:	
Cakes	
Fresh	produce	-	eggs	
Email:	Di	dirobo@bigpond.com	if	you	are	able	to	donate	a	cake,	produce	and/or	your	time.	(**Not	July)	

	



	FEDERAL	FILM	NIGHT	CATERING	–	9th	July	2016	
OK,	so	it’s	in	the	school	holidays.	It’s	a	double	feature,	meaning	that	we	have	kids	movie,	followed	by	adult’s	movie.		
Coordinator:	Shelley	
Volunteers	so	far:	Peta,	Helene,	Silvina	
	
We	need	more	volunteers	to:	
Kitchen	Helpers	serving/washing	up:	2:00pm-6:00pm	
Kitchen	Helpers	serving/washing	up:	6:00pm-10:00pm	
Raffle	ticket	seller(s)		
We	need	10	cakes	
We	need	donations	of	the	following	food:	
Rice,	tomatoes,	coconut	milk,	condiments	(chutney,	yoghurt),	cucumbers,	red	onions,	coriander,	tea,	coffee,	milk	(cow,	soy),	
sugar,	tomato	paste,	peanuts,	sour	cream,	yoghurt,	fish	sauce,	palm	sugar,	almond	meal,	popcorn,	cakes.	
	
Please	email	Shelley	if	you	can	do	any	of	the	above:	shelley@zestbyronbay.com.au		

	

DONATIONS	FOR	THE	RAFFLE	
The	P&C	are	seeking	donations	for	our	upcoming	raffle	-	we	want	it	to	be	chock	full	of	really	fantastic	prizes.	We	have	
helicopter	joy	flights	worth	$660	each,	we	have	a	Crystal	Castle	jewellery	voucher	for	$250,	we	have	Splendour	tickets…we	
are	approaching	businesses	and	individuals	in	the	community,	but	thought	we’d	do	a	shout	out	to	our	school	community	too.	
Can	you	donate	in	any	way	to	our	raffle	-	big	or	little,	a	service,	a	voucher,	a	product	of	any	description?		
Please	contact	dirobo@bigpond.com	with	all	offers.	

	

PARENT’S	TRIVIA	NIGHT	&	KIDS	MOVIE	NIGHT	–	Friday	29th	July	2016	
OK,	this	one’s	for	fun!!!		
The	Parent’s	Night	Out	coupled	with	the	Kid’s	Movie	Night	to	be	held	at	the	school.		Please	come	along	to	this	
fun,	relaxed	evening.	Pull	a	table	together	or	join	one	on	the	night…	drop	the	kids	to	the	school	(they	will	be	
supervised	by	Mr	C	watching	a	movie	-	popcorn	and	drinks	available)	and	beetle	up	to	the	Coorabell	Hall	for	a	few	
hours	of	laughter	and	silliness.		
TRIVIA	COST:	$20	per	ticket	
INCLUDES:	Platter	of	nibbles	on	the	table	
BYO	drinks,	Tea	&	Coffee	complimentary	with	your	gold	coin	donation	for	a	piece	of	cake	
Cake	donations	gratefully	accepted!	
RSVP:	petamarks@mac.com		

	

DONATIONS	OF	GOOD	QUALITY	CLOTHING	FOR	MILPERRA	SCHOOL	
Our	year	5/6	class	are	going	to	visit	the	refugee	and	asylum	seeker	students	at	Milperra	school	on	3	June.	Please	consider	
donating	good	quality	clothing	childrens	size	10	–small	adult	–	as	the	kids	are	in	need.	There	is	a	box	in	the	office	for	all	
donations.	The	P&C	is	supporting	the	trip	by	subsidising	the	bus	fare	to	and	from	Brisbane.	

Keep	in	touch	with	the	P&C	and	each	other	via	the	P&C	Facebook	page:	Search	for	Coorabell	
Public	School	P&C	Association	


